
Calamp Wireless Networks Corporation 

Waseca, Minnesota 

 

Calamp Wireless Networks Corporation hereby requests that our grant for NP4-5046-300 

list frequencies outside of the FCC allocated Part 90 frequencies per FCC 2.807.  The 

reason for this request is that Calamp Wireless Networks Corporation has United States 

government and military customers that require use of these frequencies. 

 

 

 

 
 

Chris Ludewig 

Director of Engineering 


